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CHAIR'S MESSAGE

Firstly, welcome to our first newsletter of the 
academic year, with a special welcome to our new 

Reception children and their families/carers.

My name is Jo Frize, I’m a Beech parent and this 
will be my second year as FOBSA Chair.

I, together with the rest of FOBSA, aim to bring a

fantastic range of events for our school community 
in the hope of raising money for our lovely school.

I would like to thank Sarah Ward 
and Clare Davies (both Beech 
parents) for taking on the roles of 
Treasurer and Secretary

respectively.

CLASS REPS 
Usually each class has class reps who
support FOBSA efforts. It doesn't 
take a lot of time to volunteer and 
we'd really appreciate your help. 

Thank you to our confirmed reps for this year:
Cherry: Kathreen Samuels & Katie Feltham
Beech:  Aysha Arif & Sarah Ward
Oak:      Harriet Jones
Finally, please feel free to make contact with us 
using the email address above - we'd love to hear 
from you with any questions you may have or 
suggestions of ways to help. Also, please like our 
FOBSA Facebook page. Thank you!

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
FOBSA Meeting

Thursday, 14th October, Kings Arms, from 7:30pm
Everyone is welcome, please come and join in 

discussions on our activities for Christmas. 

Halloween Mufti Day 
Thursday, 21st October 

£1 donation to wear fancy dress, which is paid at 
        the door at school drop off.

Christmas Cards
The children will be designing their own 

Christmas card. Proofs and order forms              
    will come home shortly after 

half term. 

OTHERS WAYS TO RAISE 

MONEY FOR FOBSA 
Did you know you can raise 

money for FOBSA when you shop 

online through AmazonSmile by

setting your account to the ‘Smile’ 

version and selecting ‘Friends of 

Bagshot’ and/or Easyfundraising
and se-lecting ‘Bagshot School 

(FOBSA)’. This costs you nothing 

and can make a huge difference. 

MORE NEWS 

If anyone is doing a sponsored event and would

like to nominate the school to be a beneficiary, 

please get in touch, every little helps!

Second hand uniform is now 
available to purchase directly from 
the school office.
Should you require any items, please email 
info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk.

Unfortunately, we aren't able to hold the normal 
calendar of events at the moment but as things 
are starting to open up again, we are hopeful to 
get some other events in the diary later in the 
school year. In the meantime, if you have any

ideas for fundraising, please do let us know.

Happy Bag Collection
Tuesday, 19th October

A good way to recycle items you no longer want, 
please look out for a bag coming home that confirms 

the items that are accepted.

We are currently looking for reps for Maple, 
Holly and Cedar classes. If you would like to 
help please get in contact: 
friendsofbagshot@hotmail.com




